
the grimmer news
JOHN ALESSIA - PRINCIPAL / MARIO CASTANEDA -ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL /  DEBBIE BOYER - SECRETARY

1
Next Generation 
Hoosier Educators 
Scholarship opens

6 		
Change 
your clocks!

7
LCSC Board Meeting 
@ 7:30 p.m in the LC 
LGI Room

9
Fearless Females

11		
Veterans Day 
assembly! Wear red, 
white and blue!

21
PTO Meeting at 9 a.m

24 & 25
Thanksgiving Break

grimmer spotlight...Upcoming Events

november 2016 

contact us
Address:

225 West 77th Avenue 
Schererville, In

46375

Phone:
(219) 865-6985

(219) 865-4423 

Email:
www.grimmer.lcsc.us

Twitter: 
@Grimmer_Glads

NUMBER OF YEARS 
TEACHING: 34 years at Grimmer, 
but 42 years altogether 

PERSONAL SCHOOLING: 
Bachelor’s at Indiana University, Mas-
ter’s at University of South Florida

HOBBIES: Golf, running and 
cheering for the Cubs!

FAVORITE PART OF TEACHING: 
“The students! I have the opportunity 
to make a real difference in a student’s 
day-to-day life”

WHAT MAKES GRIMMER SO 
SPECIAL: “The students and staff”

FAVORITE TEACHING 
MOMENT: “A smile on a student’s 
face when they finally get it..an ah hah 

CHERYL GERAS

fearless females
   

   Fearless females is a club designed by Mrs. Allison 
Colgrove to build 
confidence, drive and compassion. The club has had 
a huge positive impact on the school and the club 
members. The club also features different projects and 
workshops to focus on the three pillars. “It is a huge 
passion of mine and I am very proud of the outcome,” 
Mrs. Colgrove said. 



spotlight on... ABOUT THE 
WRITER

Hi, my name is 

Ellie Chandos and I am 

a Public Relations In-

tern from Lake Central 

High School. As part of 

my work as an intern, 

I will be promoting all 

the good things that 

happen in our school 

corporation, specifically 

at Grimmer. I will be 

writing both Grimmer’s 

and the corporation’s 

newsletter. I also will 

be writing for different 

print and online media, 

such as the NWI Times 

and the Post Tribune. 

If there is anything you 

would like to inform 

me about, whether it’s 

a PTO event, something 

your child does or any-

thing else, feel free to 

email me at echandos@

yahoo.com. Thank you!

-Ellie

   On Monday, Nov. 7th, Mrs. 
Thompson’s 5th grade English 
class, along with others, took 
the election season into their 
own hands. The students took 
part in a mock election unit 
where the candidates were fa-
mous pairs that they were 
familiar with, Skittles vs. 

M&M’s, Markers vs. Crayons 
etc. The students had a 
campaign manager and even 
had to create a campaign 
poster, speech and 
commercial for their 
candidate. On Tuesday, Nov. 
8th, the election results were 
revealed during lunch. 

mock election
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